
AUTOMOBILE CORPORATION OF GOA LIMITED 

  

Ref: ACG:S&L: October 26, 2020 

To, 

BSE Limited 
Listing Compliance Department 
1 st Floor New Trading Ring, 
Rotunda Building, P J Towers 
Dalal Street, Fort, 

MUMBAI — 400 001. 

Sub: Clarification regarding disclosure under regulation 39(3) of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

Dear Sir, 

With reference to the above captioned subject, we wish to inform you that due to oversight, the cover 
letter of the Corporate Announcement (Announcement No. 2214830) was wrongly uploaded today at 
9.40 am for the loss of share certificate under Regulation 39(3) of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

Therefore, a revised announcement (Announcement No. 2215925) for the same matter has been 
made at 11.36 am. We request you to take on record the same. 

We regret the inconvenience caused to you. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For Automobile Corporation of Goa Ltd., 

Anil Kumar Sharma 
Company Secretary 

  

Registered Office & Factory : Honda, Sattari, Goa-403 530 (India) 
Tel. : (+91) 832 6731111, 6731215 Fax: (+91) 832 6731262 

CIN - L85911GA1980PLC000400 
website : www.acgigoa.com


